Volume 2 Issue 27

March 19, 2018 Winter 2018



Tradition and Excellence since 1913

ST. BARNABAS ELEMENTARY SCHOOL



8th Grade Ring Night Tuesday, March 20th 6:00pm - Auditorium

All Are Welcome!

SBES SUMMER
PROGRAM
PK3 - Grade 2

**RETURNS JULY 2018** 

See page 3 for details, letter to go home on Monday.



**Easter Vacation Begins** Friday. March 30th

School Resumes Monday, April 9th

**Save The Date** 

**Annual Spring Fling** 

Saturday, May 19th

Parent Planning Meeting Tuesday, April 27th 6:00pm

Pre- K 4 Parent Meeting - March 21st Presented by Parent Corps Workshop # 2 - Setting Goals 8:30am - Cafeteria

All PK 4 parents are welcome to attend!

ParentCorps

## 2018 - 2019 Registration Information

**Current K - 7** families need to re-register in TADS by 3/31 for discount registration fee.

Current PK 4 families need to apply and then register in TADS

Current PK 3 families - NYC families visit nyc.gov/prek & use code 11xasx

Non-NYC families register via email from TADS

## Lenten Thoughts for the Week Week VI

Monday, March 19th- "Jacob was the father of Joseph, the husband of Mary. Of her was born Jesus who is called the Christ." Mt 1:16 *Today is the feast of St. Joseph, who cared for Mary and Jesus. Ask Saint Joseph to pray for your family and to help you care for one another.* 

Tuesday, March 20th- "So they said to him, 'Who are you.'" Jn 8:25 *Who is Jesus in your life? Let this question be a conversation starter about the place of Jesus un your home and family.* 

Wednesday, March 21st - "Mary said, 'Behold, I am the handmaid of the Lord. May it be done to me according to your word." Lk 1:38 Offer a Hail Mary together and look to Mary as a model of faith.

Thursday, March 22nd - "Look to the Lord in his strength; seek to serve him constantly." Ps 105:4 What tests your strength as a family? Consider ow you turn your anxieties over to God and serve him through your faith and trust.

Friday, March 23rd - "And many there began to believe in him." In 10:42 *Take out the intentions you wrote at the start of Lent and reread them. How has your faith in Jesus been strengthened during this holy season?* 





"Tradition and Excellence since 1913."

Bronx, New York 10470 Tel: (718) 324-1088 Fax: (718) 324-2397

413 East 241st Street

www.stbarnabasschool.org

March 19, 2018

Dear Parents,

**Great news!** We are pleased to announce that St. Barnabas Elementary School will once again be offering a summer program! This year, the program will be open to students currently enrolled in PreK to 2nd grade. The program will run for five weeks: beginning on Monday, July 2nd and ending Friday, August 3rd. The program will run from 8:15AM to 3:15PM, Monday to Friday. We will be closed on July 4th.

Enrollment will be limited to 30 students and will be done on a first come, first served basis. There must be a minimum of 20 students for the program to run.

## Fees:

For all 5 weeks, the program will be \$600, and will be billed in two payments. First payment of \$200 due upon registration for the program. Second payment of \$400 due by June 1st.

## **Details**

Each student participating in the Summer Program will be entitled to a FREE Summer Program T-Shirt. Lunch, at this point, will NOT be included. Students will have to bring their own lunch. We are, however, working on a free breakfast and lunch program. More details to follow.

Registration for the program will begin today and remain open until we hit our capacity. Please return the registration form with your payment to the main office as soon as possible so we can assure a reserved spot for your child. Our summer staff will be staffed by members of our Early Childhood department.

Activities will be structured, and take place in the air-conditioned Kindergarten classroom on the main floor. The children will be participating in arts and crafts, games, and other fun activities. On Fridays, students will have use of the Computer Lab to work on educational programs such as IXL and Starfall. When weather is permitting, students will be outside in our "L-Yard" and partake in water games (sprinklers) on really hot days if possible. This year we are planning two trips. The cost of the transportation (buses) is included. The admission fee for the trip is **not included**.

Sincerely,

Jonathan Morano Principal

Please Note: Unless we can fill your spot with another student, there will be no refunds.



Mr. Jonathan Morano, Principal j.morano@stbarnabasschool.org Follow us on Twitter: @stbarnabases and @barnabasbronx

